
 

 

 APRIL 2021  

 NEWSLETTER  

LOCATION 

102 West Third Street 

Phone: 815-625-1370  

 

LIBRARY HOURS 

Monday-Friday 

Open 10am—5pm 

Saturday & Sunday 

Closed  

 

Curbside Pickup Available  
until 4:00 PM Monday-Friday 

 

 

 

   
 
 

Programs 

You must register for Preschool Story Times 

Go to library webpage to do this. 

 

Story Time Activity Packet Available at     
Children’s Circulation Desk for those who are 
registered 

 

Wednesday YA Video Book talks 7:00 PM 

 

FIND US ONLINE 

Facebook: Sterling Public Library 

YouTube: Sterling Public Library 

Website: www.sterlingpubliclibrary.org 

Email:  

Director: SPL-Director@comcast.net 

Interlibrary Loan: SPL-BookLoans@comcast.net    

Young Adults: SPL-YoungAdult@comcast.net 



             

Parents: 

It’s already April.  Can you believe that we have been doing online story 

times for a year now!   

Enclosed in this packet is a calendar that you can make with your child, 

and there are activity sheets/crafts for the April story times and a surprise 

or two.  Happy reading. 

This month our main focus is Nursery Rhymes. 

Story Times 

Monday, April 5, 2021     Humpty Dumpty 

 

Monday, April 12, 2021     Itsy Bitsy Spider 

 

Monday, April 19, 2021     Little Boy Blue 

 

Monday, April 26, 2021                             Old Woman Who Lived in 

  a Shoe 

 

 

 

 

 
Monthly Story Time packets are available at the Children’s circulation desk for those 

who are registered for story time.  You can register at sterlingpubliclibrary.org  

Monthly Family activity packets that contain seasonal activities for children to do with 

the family are also available at the Children’s circulation desk. 

 





Sterling Public Library 
102 West Third Street 
Sterling, Illinois 61081 

We have brought the puzzle exchange back!  We will bring 
the paperback exchange back when we get enough 
paperbacks. You can now donate paperbacks, puzzles, and 
other books to the library. If you wish to donate books, 
please place them in the outside book 
drop.  If you wish to donate puzzles, there 
is a bin just inside the Children’s           
entrance for you to place them. 

 

If you would like to start receiving this newsletter by 
email, either go to our website and fill out the online form, 
or stop by the library and fill out a request. 

https://www.sterlingpubliclibrary.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGQWizcrGRexPvnT_2aGsU_H5HDiWJhKNcuEFkibIT-sHyOA/viewform?usp=sf_link

